
We are Champions for Christ! 
July 24, 2025 
 
Dear Charger Family, 
Can you believe that we are only 26 days from the first day of school? We are anxiously awaiting student 
arrival! If you need school supply information, dress code, the calendar, etc. everything is on the school 
website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school.  
 
 *Gym uniforms MUST be ordered by July 31 in order to be here for the start of school. Go to 
https://www.greybotink.com/mostblessedsacrament to place your order. Uniforms are delivered to the 
school and we will call you when they arrive. Students will not be able to participate in gym classes 
without the correct uniform. 
 
**Payment of any outstanding fees need to be paid by August 8, 2025.  Families that owe tuition will receive 
an email and separate letter from Fr. Keith and myself regarding the Diocesan SGO and Financial Aid. Please 
contact the office with any questions. 
 
Blessing of the Backpacks and the MANDATORY grade 4-8 parent/student meeting are on Wednesday, 
August 13, 2025. We will begin in the church at 5:30 for the blessing of the students and their supplies. We 
will move to the school after the blessing. At 6:15 all parents, students, and teachers of grades 4-8 will 
proceed to the gym for a MANDATORY chromebook, policies, and athletic meeting. This meeting is 
mandatory to fulfill new state technology requirements for children as well as our CYO requirement for 
students and parents.  
 
Please make sure that you respond to Ms. Katie’s emails or phone calls regarding EdChoice. Students may 
not begin school until their scholarship is in Eligible status. The State is really examining scholarships 
closely. When you receive your EdChoice Acceptance form in the mail, make sure to sign it and return it to 
the main office. 
 
All summer mailer paperwork is due to the main office by the first day of school. Kindergarten medical 
paperwork is due by the middle of September. 
 
We will continue to have summer office hours of M-TH 8:00-1:30 for the next couple of weeks. The school 
office will go back to normal hours of M-F, 7:00-3:00 on Monday, August 1. 
 
Blessings,        
Mrs.  Melissa Empie                                                
Principal       

Please utilize the school website at blessedsacramenttoledo.com/school/ 
“ Welcome one another, therefore, just as Christ has welcomed you, for the glory of God.” Romans 15:7 
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